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Matt Northrop

From: Matt Northrop
Sent: Friday, November 1, 2024 4:59 PM
Subject: NSCA Community Update - Pool Closed

To All Niguel Shores Residents: 
 
 
The Niguel Shores pool is closed until further notice due to a mechanical failure in the filtration system. 
 
The jacuzzi is open and available for use. 
 
We will provide updates to the community as they become available. 
 
Thank you for your anticipated cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Niguel Shores Community Association 
33654 Niguel Shores Drive 
Dana Point, CA 92629 
(949) 493-0122 
Fax – (949) 388-7892 
Website:  www.niguelshores.org 
 


